
Wren’s Newsletter 

WB 21st October 2024, Week 8: All about me!  

 

 

                                          

 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You and your children have all made it to the 1st half 

term, well done! Haven’t they done well. They all seem to 

be really happy at school which is brilliant and already 

have a really good ethos for learning, they are curious to 

learn new things and give everything their best go. 

We have been busy doing phonic assessments this week 

and I am really pleased with the progress that the 

children have made, especially remembering their harder 

to read and write words. So, thank you for supporting our 

learning at school and practicing these at home, it really 

does make a difference. 

Try to continue practicing to read in the half term 

because a week is a long time to not see the sounds, but 

have lots of fun as well. 

 

 

 

We had a lovely time with our year 6 Buddies 

this week. They shared time to draw with 

Wrens and created a nice picture together. It 

is so nice to see the relationships strengthen 

and how much Wrens smile when they get to 

spend time with their Buddy. They also look 

for their Buddies at lunch time to play with 

them. 

We hope that you enjoyed looking at your 

children’s books and the learning environment 

at the Parent Drop Inn. Were you shocked at 

how much they have been doing? I bet they 

go home and they haven’t done anything! 

Next term we are learning about different 

celebrations.  In the 1st week back we will learn 

about Diwali.  Leading us into, Firework night, 

Remembrance, some other celebrations tbc and, of 

course, Christmas. 

We will begin practicing for the Nativity next term 

and we will have lots of lovely activities closer to 

Christmas. 

After half term all children are to arrive through the 

black gates by the hall and will walk into class.  A 

Wrens adult will be by the gate to welcome them 

and an adult will always be in class. 

Have a lovely half term break. 


